Bob Thompson To: Shirley Wasson/RTP/USEPA/JUS@EPA

> i cc: Jacky Rosati/RTP/USEPA/US@EPA, Ken
| ‘ 01/28/2004 09:05 AM Krebs/RTP/USEPA/US@EPA

Subject: RE:RE: Con Agra Update@

Please do join us. Bob

Shirley Wasson
_ Shirley Wasson To: Ken Krebs/RTP/USEPAIUS@EPA
v . cc: Bob Thompson/DC/USEPA/US@EPA, Jacky
ZHN 01/28/2004 09:00 AM ‘Rosati/RTP/USEPA/US@EPA
- Subject: RE:RE: Con Agra Update[H

May | join you?

Shirley Wasson

USEPA, Mail Drop-E343-03
Research Triangie Park, NC 27711
Phone 919-541-1439

Fax 919-541-0486

Wasson.Shirley@epa.gov
‘Ken Krebs
T ‘KenKrebs To: Shirley Wasson/RTP/USEPA/US@EPA
. 9 : . cc: Jacky Rosati/RTP/USEPA/US@EPA, Bob
‘ L2 L Thompson/DC/USEPAIUS@EPA
Subject: RE:RE: Con Agra Update
Hi Shirley

In conjunction with the popcom project, we have been discussing methods with Jim Montealegre of
ConAgra (a leading microwave popcom manufacturer) and his contractor. “They are ready to start testing
and would like our input on their methods. We will make it clear.we are not providing EPA approval or
“validation” of their methods, only informal observations on how they may compare with our methods.
We tentatively have the date of 25 Feb set for a meeting.

Thoughts? Jacky and | will be meeting with Bob (in his office) at 1:30 tomorrow (Wed. 28 Jan) to discuss
this.

Thanks‘

Ken Krebs

Mail Code E305-03-

Indoor Environment Management Branch

Air Pollution Prevention and Control Division
National Risk Management Research Laboratory
Office of Research and Development
Environmental Protection Agency

Research Triangle Park, NC 27711

(tel) 1-919-541-2850
(fax) 1-919-685-3112



krebs.ken@epa.gov
— Forwarded by Ken Krebs/RTP/USEPA/US on 01/27/2004 11:47 AM —-

Jacky To: Ken Krebs/RTP/USEPA/US@EPA, Bob
Rosati/RTP/USEPA/US Thompson/DC/USEPA/US@EPA
@EPA cc:

01/26/2004 06:22 PM Subject: RE: Con Agra Update

——Forwarded by Jacky Rosati/RTP/U'SEPA/US on 01/26/2004 08.22PM —

To: Jacky RosatiiRTP/USEPA/US@EPA

From: Jim.Montealegre@conagrafoods.com

Date: 01/26/2004 05:58PM

cc: roger.worm@aspenresearch.com, kehelkklla@cs com
Subject: RE: Con Agra Update

Hi Jacky,

I'd like to confirm Wednesday, February 25th at 1PM in your offices in Raleigh. | will be bringing Kurt
Heikkila and Roger Worm from Aspen Research. The agenda for our meeting will be to show you our test
methods, initial results, and ask for your validation after review.

We ook forward to seeing you

Thanks

Jim Monteaiegre

This message and any attachments are confidential, may contain privileged information, and are intended
solely for the recipient named above. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for
delivery to the named recipient, you are notified that any review, distribution, dissemination or copying is
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, you should notlfy the sender by return email and
delete the message from your computer system.

—-Original Message—

From: Rosati.Jacky@epamail.epa.gov [mailto:Rosati.Jacky@epamail. epa. gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January.21, 2004 9:14 AM

To: Montealegre, Jim (Snack Foods Group)

Subject: Re: Con Agra Update

Hi Jim-
After checking with Ken, either the 23rd or the 25th would be good.
Jacky

Jacky Ann Rosati, Ph.D.

Environmental Scientist

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
indoor Environment Management Branch
E-305-03, 109 T.W. Alexander Drive
Research Triangle Park, NC 27711

(919) 541-9429



